
Letter of Concern Regarding Increased 

Police Patrols 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Police Department Name] 

[Police Department Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

Dear [Police Chief's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my growing concern regarding the safety 

and security of our neighborhood, [Neighborhood Name]. Over the past few months, we have 

witnessed an increase in suspicious activities, including [briefly describe incidents, e.g., 

vandalism, thefts, etc.]. 

As residents, we feel uneasy about the current situation and believe that increased police patrols 

in our area could significantly improve our sense of security. We value the commitment of our 

police department to the safety of our community and would appreciate your support in 

addressing these concerns. 

We kindly request that you consider allocating more police resources to our neighborhood, 

especially during [specific times or events, if applicable]. The presence of law enforcement 

would not only deter potential criminals but also assure residents that their safety is a priority. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We would appreciate any updates on steps that can 

be taken to enhance patrols in our area. We look forward to your response and are hopeful for a 

positive resolution. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Neighborhood Association Name, if applicable] 


